
State of South Dakota 
Employee Voluntary Payroll Deduct Authorization 

 
Any State of South Dakota employee that wishes to join 
the Oahe Family YMCA and receive the corporate 
discount rate needs to complete the authorization form 
below and return it to Carmen Schwartzkopf.  If you 

have any questions please contact Carmen at           
605-224-1683 or email at                                    
carmen@oaheymca.org. 

 


